



Lesmahagow
Community Football
Club

Committee Meeting
17/02/2021
7.30pm - ZOOM

Present:	
John Goulding	Chairperson
Yvonne Twaddle	
Judith Goulding	
Scott Robertson	
James Cranstoun	
Susan Wayt	
Apologies:	
John Grove	
Ian Twaddle	
Lynn Ross	
Laura Forrest	

<ol style="list-style-type: none"> 1. 2. 3. 4. 5. 	<p>Welcome John welcomed everyone to the meeting and noted apologies.</p> <p>Previous Minute Judith adopted the minutes of the meeting held on 20/01/2021 and James seconded them.</p> <p>Matters Arising</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • 2012 match strips – not pursued at resent due to no return to training date known. • 2015 – post still to be put on Facebook to gauge interest in forming this age group. • Still no date available for training/matches to resume. <p>Treasurers Report John Grove was not present to provide an update however John Goulding advised the club balance is currently £6876, with a number of parents continuing to pay monthly fees.</p> <p>Team Feepay John gave an update to the committee members not present at the additional meeting re the new system the club plans on introducing. The minutes of this meeting are now on the club website. A discussion was had around the current fees and any amendments to same. It was agreed to keep the fees as they are at present however once team</p>	<p>Communication to go to parents regarding new system after March fees are paid.</p>
--	--	---



Lesmahagow
Community Football
Club

Committee Meeting
17/02/2021
7.30pm - ZOOM

	<p>feepay is up and running, fees will be amended as below:</p> <p>2014 - £4.99 2013 - £4.99 2011 - £14.99 2007 - £14.99</p> <p>2010s & 2012s to remain the same.</p> <p>6. Snoods Discussion around various options of club snood providers. John will establish which one to use and will correspond via email regarding options. Everyone agreed that all players/coaches will be donated a snood by the club.</p> <p>7. Fundraising On hold at present.</p> <p>8. AGM Date for AGM to be confirmed at next meeting. Consideration to be given to format of meeting and processes will be adhered to as per constitution as much as possible with regards to nomination and appointment of office bearers. Consideration will also be given to the prospect of appointing a vice chair and vice secretary.</p> <p>9. AOB Highland Games – everyone to have a think about how the club can contribute, depending on the format of the day.</p> <p>Player Registration – Scott enquired about the registration process for players. John suggested he link in with Stuart Clingan to confirm the process.</p> <p>DONM – 17/03/2021 at 7.30pm</p>	
--	--	--